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ALTON - A few dozen Alton Memorial employees went outside during the lunch hour 
to take a look at the solar eclipse visible in the region.

Angie Henry (left), the manager of AMH Surgical Services, along with Carla 
Christopher from Surgical Services. Behind them is Ryan Pirtle of AMH Emergency 



Preparedness. Ryan had an allotment of the eclipse viewing glasses that he was giving to 
people as they came and left at the hospital main entrance.


